
Peoria Area Woodworkers meeting    May   2011 

The next club meeting will be held at the Woodworker’s Shop in Pekin on Wed June 15, at 6:30 

pm.    Jayson Snyder will present a program on veneering techniques. 

 

Show and tell: 

 Del Luedtke had a scroll saw project of Grandma and 

Grandpa.  The outlines were made from Baltic Birch 

plywood and painted flat black.  The base was Maple. 

 

 

 

Jane wore an Osage Orange wood pendant made by 

David.  The pendant required offset turning on the 

lathe. 

 

 

 

 

Bill Webster gave the main program on band 

saw blades.    He buys a variety of blade stock 

and can make blades to any length.    

 

 

Peoria Area Woodworkers Club – Officer Contact Information 

President – Jim Hooker- hookeja@mchsi.com    Vice President – Jim Seelye -seelyjv@grics.net ,    

Secretary – Jane Grogg -janeg@usa.com ,     Treasurer – Norm Bartlett-linnorm12@juno.com  

News letter - Paul Cobb- rpcobb@mtco.com 

 


